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No. IC-123/2024/3850          Date :  16.08.2024 

To 

The Principal/Director 

All affiliated Colleges of MAKAUT,WB. 

 

Sub: Prevention & Prohibition of Ragging in Technical Institutions, Universities, etc. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

All of us are aware that the Ragging in Institutions have become a menace to the society, which causes severe 

physical and mental agony to the freshers as well as the existing students and it is our responsibility to prevent 

and eliminate the Ragging in the institutions,     
 

Hence, to combat this unsocial behaviour and to get rid of the ill effects of ragging amongst the students, 

various measures have been suggested by the two Regulatory Bodies of Higher Education i.e. University 

Grants Commission and All India Council for Technical Education vide their following Notifications : 

 

1. University Grants Commission – 'Regulations on curbing the menace of ragging in Higher Educational  

Institutions, 2009' under No. F.1-16/2007(CPP-II) dated 17th June, 2009. 

2. All India Council for Technical Education – Notification No. F.No.37-3/Legal/AICTE/2009 dated 

01.07.2009 on 'Prevention and prohibition of Ragging in Technical Institutions, Universities including 

Deemed to be Universities imparting technical education'. 
 

Therefore, this is to remind you that the measures and actions to be taken against ragging as recommended in 

the aforesaid two Notifications may kindly be followed strictly.  It is requested to kindly inform this office 

regarding the action taken in the matter for prevention of ragging in your institution with a view to make a 

healthy environment for the students.   
 

We hope you will take action accordingly. 

 
This has got reference to the approval dated 07.08.2024 of the Competent Authority in File No. IC-123(A)/2012. 

Thanking you,            

              

                                                                                                          Yours sincerely, 

                                                                                                             
               

                                                                                                                                 (Dr. S. K. Maity) 

                                                                                                                               Inspector of Colleges 

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to : 

1) The P.A. to Vice Chancellor – Please bring it into the kind notice of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor. 

2) The Information Scientist, MAKAUT,WB – with a request to kindly upload this in our University website. 

3) The Convener, CWMS, MAKAUT,WB. 

 

                        

              (Dr. S. K. Maity) 

                    Inspector of Colleges 


